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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:01 PM
To: 'elliott roberts'
Subject: RE: gp increases

Good morning Mr. Roberts, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: elliott roberts [mailto:normrxguy@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: gp increases 
 
DOCKET # 160186 
INCREASES ARE NOT JUSTIFIED.. 
ELLIOTT AND JOSEPHINE ROBERTS 
4110 CAPRI DRIVE 
PENSACOLA, FL 2504 
 
TEL 850-542-7228 
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